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From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK
To: Martinez, Jacquelynn
Subject: FW: Comments to proposed changes to Standards for Indigent Defense
Date: Thursday, October 24, 2024 10:53:58 AM
Attachments: Scan2024-10-24_104325.pdf

 
 

From: Holly Pannell <hpannell@colville.wa.us> 
Sent: Thursday, October 24, 2024 10:48 AM
To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Cc: Jack Smith <jacksmith@colville.wa.us>; Commissioners
<commissioners@stevenscountywa.gov>; Jonnie R. Brown <JRBrown@stevenscountywa.gov>;
Thomas Carpenter <thomascarpenter@colville.wa.us>; Ben Cosby <bencosby@colville.wa.us>;
Brandon Hatch <brandonhatch@colville.wa.us>; Robin Kurowski <robinkurowski@colville.wa.us>;
Ben Nielsen <BenNielsen@colville.wa.us>; Richard Nichols <richardnichols@colville.wa.us>; Vickie
Strong <vickiestrong@colville.wa.us>
Subject: Comments to proposed changes to Standards for Indigent Defense
 

External Email Warning! This email has originated from outside of the Washington State Courts
Network.  Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender, are expecting the
email, and know the content is safe.   If a link sends you to a website where you are asked to validate
using your Account and Password, DO NOT DO SO! Instead, report the incident.

 

Clerk of the Supreme Court:
 
Please see the attached comments from the City of Colville regarding the proposed changes to
the Indigent Defense Standards.
 
Please let us know if you have any questions.
 
Thank you,
 

 
 

Holly Pannell, MMC, PFO
Administrative Services &
Human Resources Director/City Clerk
 

Phone:   509-684-5094
Mobile:  509-680-2966
Email:    hpannell@colville.wa.us
 

City of Colville
170 South Oak
Colville, WA  99114
 

www.colville.wa.us
 
 

The City of Colville is an equal opportunity
provider and employer.
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